November 12, 1940

Funk, Menke, Miller, Chiddister absent.

Minutes of previous meeting read and accepted.

Fred Randall reported on the Midwest Hiking Conference at Spring Mill State Park. Nolan and Gates were appointed to compile a report, to be presented to the President, on the possibilities of the Outdoor Interests Club.

Batton reported that the Union Booklet was at press.

Jay reported on chess activities and announced the forum schedule.

Case announced that advance news items should be turned in at the publication date.

Hammell gave an extensive report on Union Service Committee Work for the month of October; ninety-eight workers performed seven-hundred and thirty-hours of work.

President Stoner read a letter from the Wisconsin Union, extending the facilities of the Wisconsin Union to I.U. during the weekend of the Indiana-Wisconsin game.

A birthday dinner on Nov. 30 in honor of Dr. Woodburn, was announced.

Batton and Gates were named to aid on the committee in charge of the annual Children's Christmas Party spensered by the Union-A.W.S.

Batton moved, Nolan seconded for adjournment. Adjournment at 8:50.

Approved:

President of the Board

Signed:

Secretary of the Board

Daniel L. Chiddister

November 26, 1940

Professor Robinson Absent.

Minutes of previous meeting read and accepted.

Cates announced that the Fall Sports Banquet, honoring the cross-country and Football Teams, would be held on December 9.

The Board moved to have the Billiard Room open on Sundays.

Funk moved, Nolan seconded for adjournment. Adjournment at 8:30.

Approved:

Daniel L. Chiddester

Secretary of the Board

Richard B. Siner